CONTEGO BV

June 3, 2008

Mr. K. Walendziewski
President

Walkrys Security

5/10 Belgijska Street
02-511 Warsaw, Poland

Dear Krzysztof,

I 'wanted to take a moment to tell you thanks for all the hard work and advice you lent to
me through yourself and your staff during our last assignment in Warsaw, last week. | want to
especially thank you for the personal interest you gave to this assignment. You made me feel like
you were looking out for the success of this job twenty four hours a day.

Krzysztof, a phrase often used is, “I can not say enough about this individual,” well in this
case it is absolutely true about your Security Coordinator, Mr. Michal Mozanski. Michal, a very
nice, capable and caring person, and true professional, provided security, transportation, logistical
coordination, scheduling, and anything else I needed (sometimes at the last minute), before and
during our client’s visit to Warsaw. More than 250 of our client’s employees stayed for about
three days in Warsaw, and Michal and your local team did a wonderful Jjob, and made me look
great in front of the client’s senior corporate officers. They were, and I was very happy that
everything went smoothly and exactly as requested — and you know how difficult it can be to
carry out a large Executive Protection operation totally invisible for those who need protection.

I really could go on and on about how much your team meant to the success in this
assignment, from the logistics to the taking care of the smallest details, your company excelled at
every phase. | will not hesitate to retain your services again, and it is my pleasure to give to you
my wholehearted endorsement.

Sincerely,

Harm J. Oosten, CPP
Managing Director
Contego BV
Amsterdam,

The Netherlands
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Cell  +31 628786 999
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